
TUESDAY LUNCHES

OLD WOODWORK SHOP GETS
RECYCLED

May 2024   Update from your Board ...

Our volunteers have been busy re-
purposing the old woodwork shop.  It is
now a large storage space for our
kitchen necessities and freezers,
previously crowded into a smaller room.  
That vacated storage room will be used
by the lower level activities groups.
Many thanks to David French, Sandy
Wightman, Kevin Bowles and Dan Lamb
for moving those large items.

Ater 9 months of preparing and cooking up
delicious meals for the crowds, our amazing
kitchen volunteers are going to take a rest
for the summer.   Thank you to that team!

In preparation for the Fall start up, both our
commercial dishwasher and ovens are
undergoing major repairs.  We’ll be in tip-
top shape for September!

So...
May 28th - will be the last lunch.
September 10th - we will be ready and
waiting to serve you once again!

EXTRA, EXTRA...READ ALL
ABOUT IT !!

September 12, 1979 was the official
opening of our Seniors Activity Centre.   
With the Winfield population of only
9,100 it was a big undertaking for the
community to raise enough funds for the
building.

Winn Sutton, president of the Win-
Valley Krafters was the driving force
behind the project.  With great
determination she rallied the community
to donate to this much needed amenity,
along with a grant from New Horizons.

Many thanks to Winn for her foresight
and energy!
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HEADS UP ... OUR AGM IS
COMING SOON

YOUR GIGGLE FOR THE DAY

Enjoy the Spring showers and all the
weeds that they so willingly support!

Produced by
Mary-Lou Wightman

Mark it on your calendars
Our AGM has been set for Wednesday 

June 12th at 2:00 p.m.

 The official notice (as required by our By-
Laws) will be emailed very soon.  Those

without email service will receive theirs by
post.

Spoiler alert ... there may be birthday cake
served to celebrate the 45th anniversary!

Our office volunteer and receptionist
extraordinaire, Diana, will have some much

deserved time off through the summer. 

 Please note the changes to our
office schedule.

May 29 and 31 -  the office will be
closed.

June, July and August -   the office
will be open on Wednesdays 
from 10 - 2 p.m.

O F F I C E

H O U R S

It’s holiday time


